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Have a fab weekend 

 

C.Marston 

 

 

Highlight of the Week 

Class 1 

What a special week it has been for the children in Class 1. A firefighter 

visited early on in the week and then a police officer visited midweek! It’s 

great to be able to invite guests back into the school.  

Class 2 

Class 2 have been learning all about Neil Armstrong which is great prep for 

next week’s Space Day! This week, the children have been journalists and have 

written some awesome newspaper articles about the first moon landing! 

Class 3 

Designing Christmas cards?!! Christmas cards in September?!!! Watch this 

space as the children have had to design the Christmas cards so they can be 

created and then bought in time for Christmas! 

Class 4 

Class 4 have loved embracing a new pupil into the group this week. What a 

lovely thing to say and this just shows how caring and loving the children are 

here at Monkton.  

 

 

 

 

 

3rd October – Harvest Celebration (church 

service – children only) 

4th October – Space Day (whole school 

learning about space) 

12th October – Parent Consultations (letter to 

be sent out on 30th) 

17th October – Black History Week 

21st October – Show Racism the Red Card Day 

21st October – End of Term 1 

31st October – Start of Term 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

 

EYFS Jackson 

1 Edie 

2 Maya 

3 Lawson 

4 Marharyta 

5 Frankie 

6 Isabel 

Well done to our Stars this week! 

You’ve all been awarded 3 points 

on our Arbor App! 

IN GOD’S EYES, EVERYONE IS 

SPECIAL 

Our Learning Values 

Positive Resourceful

 Innovative Determined      

Engaged 

 

 

Parent Consultations - 12TH 

October - This will be face2face. To 

book a time, you will need to be 

signed up to the Arbor Parent 

Portal. You will be receiving a letter 

about this today.  

 

Space Day – Donations Needed 

On October 4th, we will be holding a Space 

Day as part of World Space Week! 

On this day, all the children will be designing 

and creating their own Martians as well as 

designing a rocket that can take off. The day 

will be all about STEAM (Science, 

Technology, Engineering, Art and Maths) 

To make the rockets, we may need to use 

boxes, tubes etc. If you have anything that 

you think would be useful, instead of 

throwing it away, could you please wash it (if 

washable) and send it in with your child in a 

named bag. Thank you.  

Hopefully, we will be holding an event later 

in the day or week where the work can be 

put on show. Watch this space! 
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